



North Lanarkshire Council Education and Families ST LUCY'S

PRIMARY SCHOOL, LCSC AND NURSERY CLASS

Oak Road, Abronhill, Cumbernauld G67 3LQ
Tel:01236 794852
Email: ht@st-lucys.n-lanark.sch.uk



Dear Parent/Carer

As I write this update I am reflecting on how very different a newsletter it is—it would normally be packed with events and activities celebrating our children's successes. In speaking with many of you over the last few weeks I know how much of a struggle the new normal is. Lots of our families are juggling their own jobs as well as caring responsibilities and supporting home learning, often for several children! I do not underestimate the challenges this brings nor the impact on normal family life.

Over the weekend a friend sent me the following that I thought I would share with you:-

In less than 5 weeks it will be March

Daffodíls, sunshine, warmer days, longer days and new beginnings

Keep going everyone we can do this!



This will most likely be the most challenging time of both our personal and professional lives but as I write this it has only just started to get dark, another sign that things are changing and hopefully we are nearing the end of the struggles of this last year.

Please be reassured that we are here to help in any way we can. Just ask!

This week is Children's Mental Health Week and overleaf I have noted some resources/websites that you may wish to access. Some of these are not just for children but are designed to help parents during these challenging times.

Please note Monday and Tuesday of next week are holidays. Wednesday is an in-service day. Therefore digital learning plans will finish on Friday and begin again the following Thursday. Please take advantage of this time by closing your Home School and enjoying some quality family time. You may wish to participate in some of the activities being organised by Cumbernauld Resilience (this was sent to you separately).

Resource To Support Mental Wellbeing

CONNECT

https://www.parentclub.scot/

https://www.children1st.org.uk/help-for-families/ parentline-scotland

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/ self-care-for-parents-and-carers/

https://education.gove.scot/parentzone

https://www.autism.org.uk/advice-and-guidance/ topics/coronavirus/education-and-school/home-schooling-tios-from parents

TALK & LISTEN, BE THERE, FEEL CONNECTED INTRODUCE THESE FIVE SIMPLE STRATEGIES INTO YOUR LIFE AND YOU WILL FEEL THE BENEFITS.





Please also complete the school form that was sent last week to support any individual needs.

Lockdown can feel like it is going on forever, especially if there is a great deal of uncertainty. Think about what has not changed and how you could mark the end of one day before beginning the next. The Action for Happiness calendar below is a good way to take positive steps and make each day count.

